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COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA
PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION
P.O. BOX 3265, HARRISBURG, PA 17105-3265
	





IN REPLY PLEASE REFER TO OUR FILE



					
February 24, 2010

A-310189



SHARON ALVARADO
REGULATORY SUPPORT MANAGER
QWEST 
1801 CALIFORNIA STREET
SUITE 900
DENVER CO  80202


Re:  Qwest Communications Company 
Request to Withdraw Tariff No. 1

Dear Ms. Alvarado:

		As per your letter request dated February 5, 2010, we hereby approve Qwest Communications Company’s request to withdraw its Tariff Telephone-Pa. P.U.C. No. 1 effective March 31, 2010.  Upon the withdrawal of Tariff Telephone-Pa. P.U.C. No. 1, Qwest Communications Company will be governed by contract law and will be subject to the requirements as set forth in the consumer protection law of the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania.

		If you have further questions, please contact J. Elaine McDonald at 717-787-1869.
[image: ]
							Very truly yours,




							James J. McNulty
							Secretary

cc:  J. Elaine McDonald, Bureau of FUS
      Kathleen Aunkst, Secretary’s Bureau 	
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